
 
 

CITY OF KELOWNA 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: August 9, 2005 
File No.: 5340-01 
 
To: City Manager 
 
From: Wastewater Manager 
 
Subject: Amend the 2005 Financial Plan -Sewer Replacement in Gordon Drive 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION : 
 
THAT the 2005 Financial Plan be amended to include an expenditure of $70,000 to allow the 
sewer main to be replaced in Gordon Drive, from High Road to Brant Avenue. 
 
BACKGROUND : 
 
A few blocks of Gordon Drive, between High Road and Clement Avenue, is being improved by 
the Transportation Division to create a section of the Central Okanagan Bypass. The sewer 
main under this section of road is vitrified clay pipe and it was recently determined by video 
investigation that the pipe should be replaced before the new road is re-built. 
 
This amendment to the Financial Plan will allow the sewer work to proceed in conjunction with 
the road work this summer.  The work will be carried out by the Contractor that has already 
been awarded the Central Okanagan Bypass project.  Funding is available from Wastewater 
Utility revenues. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________  
W.J. Berry, P.Eng.    Approved for inclusion: 
Wastewater Manager     John Vos
      Director of Works & Utilities 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


